
ROCKIES TICKET SALES 
FUNDRAISING 

 

The Rockies Voucher Fundraiser is the single most important source of funds needed to cover the operating 

expenses of the Grandview baseball program.  Once again, we will be selling game vouchers for $50.  Each voucher 

has a unique offer code redeemable for 2 seats to select Colorado Rockies home games (70+ eligible games).  Fans 

will be able to log on to www.rockies.com/hsbb to choose their preferred game and select their seats. 

 

Our baseball program must sell a minimum number of vouchers 

from the Rockies, and the expectation is that each player sells at 

least 20 vouchers (families with two players in the program are 

expected to sell 30 vouchers). Players who sell above 20 vouchers 

will receive $5.00 credit per voucher (in excess of the 20 vouchers) 

towards their GHS Baseball player account.  Please consider selling 

vouchers to your family, friends, neighbors, co-workers, and/or local 

businesses.  Or, they make great holiday gifts. 

 

Selling Rockies tickets affords Grandview High School baseball the opportunity to play a game on Coors Field. That 

game is a memorable experience for our players, and any player who has sold 20+ vouchers by the March deadline 

will be eligible to be excused from classes that day to attend the game and support our Wolves. More details to 

come for our game on Friday, April 12, 2024.  

 

Also, for the 19th year, we have teamed up with Ability Connection Colorado’s Early Education, Statewide Family 

Support program. Through this program we have sent hundreds of at-risk children and their families to a Colorado 

Rockies Game at Coors Field by finding donors to purchase a ticket on their behalf.  

 

If you have any questions about Rockies ticket sales, or if you want to pre-order vouchers, please contact Josh 
Kennedy, joshuakennedy5@gmail.com, 703-431-2283. 

 

Additional fundraising efforts include outfield banner sales, restaurant nights, King Soopers cards and other 
opportunities throughout the year.  Thank you very much for your support of Grandview Baseball! 


